March 13, 2017 Minutes for Rough Riders
Secretaries Report from last month Read by Ann	
Treasurers Report from last month Read by Dick
$0	            Cash
$12,071.11	Savings 
$182.73        Checking
$5051.75     Gun raffle account
Spending for Month
Sent check for hats to pay in full…received a check for $165 for trail maintenance from CVSO. The club took in cash tonight from gun raffle and hats so Dick will update at next meeting.
Old business 
Gun raffle update…200 out of 800 of the tickets are in…we have met the breakeven mark easily…$1,830 dollars was collected by Clyde at last CVSO meeting for these tickets from all the people that sold them within other clubs. Pretty cool! April 22 is when the drawing will be held at Bresina’s, roughly 5pm. This is after our last club meeting, so Clyde is going to check with Dan about presenting the money to CVSO. Debating as to if it should be done at the end of this year or wait until the start of the next season. 
Dick took money from Thrivent card and put it on the guns. The guns are not paid off, but the club as a whole decided to have Dick go ahead and pay the remaining balance in full.
Landowner agreements still being worked on by Kris J…Ann found an ancient folder in her inherited brief case and has passed that onto Kris.
Dick is going to take care of getting Mike West money and such for all his help.
$5,000 will be donated from the club towards the bridge project.
New Business
Club decided to not order more hats at this time and just sell what we have. We can always order more in future.
Clyde motioned for $200 additional monies to be donated to Jeff Benish and Lefty 2nd it.
All hours need to be in and accounted for by April meeting. This is a HUGE MUST EVERYONE! Please email Woody at woody@faa-engineers.com or text/call him at 715-299-7202.

Next meeting is elections for club!
The club agreed on $50 in Chamber Dollars to both Chris Mayer and Francis Stoeffel for wear and tear on their land during bridge work…Dick will get this taken care of. 


CVSO Meeting
$2500-3K short in groomer account was reported. This isn’t an alarming thing; it’s due to lack of ads and such. The income from groomer ads was $1,600. This is obviously down, but understandable too. There were 20 in attendance. CVSO wants to increase the per mile pay from $250/mile to $300. 
Get signs out and off trails as soon as possible. Especially the ones in farmer’s fields! We also want to have Dakota’s work to be recognized at the same time as check is presented to CVSO. Pictures and such will go into the magazine.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Our club is responsible for CVSO April meeting. Clyde will talk with Horizon’s and get it taken care of. This meeting is on Wednesday, April 12 at 7pm. 
Plow motioned to adjourn meeting and Dick 2nd
Next club meeting is on Monday, April 10, 2017 at Ojibwa 730 pm start time. This is the LAST MEETING for this season.

 People in attendance for this meeting. 20 ish
 

